
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

INVITATION TO BID 
 

(SAY “NO TO CORRUPTION”) 

 
 

 

 

 

C O R R I G E N D U M 

 With reference to our Tender Notice published in National Newspaper on 19th January, 2018 at 

Sr. # 3 against Tender # PROC-LF/PT/P&P/DKN-17207/18 regarding Auxiliary Boiler, the bids 

opening date has been rescheduled as 22nd February, 2018 instead of 8th February, 2018.  

 All other terms & conditions of Tender Notice shall remain unchanged. 

 
 
 
 

General Manager  
(Supply Chain Management) 

OGDCL House, Jinnah Avenue, Islamabad, Pakistan 
Phone No. 92-51-92002-3540, Fax No. 92-51-9244139 

OIL & GAS DEVELOPMENT COMPANY LIMITED 
(SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT) LOCAL WING 


